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 This year’s Homecoming events were a great success. We had a large number of students 

participate in a Spirit Week competition, float building, a pep assembly, the parade, and the 
dance. The week’s activities were organized by the PALS and our cheer team. 

 
 Our FFA students have begun raising chicks for this year’s Broiler Contest, which will be 

held in early November. 
 

 The Dansville High School Marching Band performed in the Grand Ledge Marching 
Exhibition. The event allowed students to perform their halftime show, and watch 
performances by ten area schools as well as the Michigan State University Marching Band. 

 
 Dansville High School seniors participated in national College Application Week, which 

provided an opportunity for the students to apply to at least three colleges or trade 
schools they may attend. Several Michigan colleges and universities waived application fees 
for this annual event. 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 


